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Changes in the Pilot Valve Assembly of NDP-40/NDP-50 

 

 

Thank you for your continuous support to YAMADA. 
 
We would like to inform you that the pilot valve assembly (832162) for NDP-40/NDP-50 (except for NDP-
50FAN/ NDP-40-E series/ NDP-50-E series) has been changed in two ways as follows; 
   

(1) Packing Material: 
The grade of TPEE, which is the raw material, has been changed in order to improve the oil resistance. 
Accordingly, the color of the packing has changed from black to while, as the following pictures say. 

 

         Old（Packing color is black）           New（Packing color is white） 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

(2) Shape of Packing: 
The shape of the packing has been changed as the following drawings, so that the packing will not 
be easily removed. 

 
          Cross section of packing 
                                          
          Old                                           New 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The new pilot valve assembly will be supplied from September 2023. 
Please note the part number 832162 will be the same. Also please be informed the new parts are 
interchangeable for the old one. 
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